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16th January 2022 
 
 
 
 

URGENT: FEE PAYMENT REMINDER 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We earnestly request the parents of the children whose school fees have not yet 

been paid till November’21, to clear the dues urgently to avoid further 

inconvenience. 

 

The complete school fees till and including November’21, must be paid by          

18th January 2022 in order to avail the online classes. 

 

We sincerely appreciate parents who have paid the fees till December to the 

school. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Sanchita Verma  

Principal 

Indian School Sohar  

Sultanate of Oman  

www.indianschoolsohar.com   

 


